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Quote of the Week! 
 
“We are not what we know but what we 
are willing to learn.” – Mary Catherine 
Bateson 
 

HAPPY FRIDAY!  

A huge thank you to Ophelia’s mum, Hayley 
(Grace & Annie’s Event Hire) who organised a 
fundraiser event for our school and Bee Unique, 
and has kindly donated half of the money 
raised to the school. We received a cheque today 
for a whopping £665! We are incredibly grateful 
for this very kind donation.  

 

 

 

Reminder 

Dinner forms are sent out every Monday for the 
following week. Please remember that the 
deadline for completion is every Friday 12 noon! 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY:  Frank Gates 

RECEPTION: Mollie Fox 

YEAR 1: Harry Bulman 

YEAR 2: Jackson McCann 

YEAR 3: Coby Henderson 

YEAR 4: Oliver Tyson 

YEAR 5:  Morgan Evans  

YEAR 6:  Mia Barclay  

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

If you know of anyone interested in joining 
our Nursery or looking for a place in Reception 

in 2022, please ask them to get in touch to 
arrange a visit. 

 
If your child is off school for any reason, 
please phone the school office to let either Miss 
McCabe or Mrs Parr aware of your child’s 
absence, even if you’ve sent a message on 
Class Dojo. 

 
P.E Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6 

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

Attendance  

Good attendance at school is not just beneficial, 
it’s essential. Attending school is directly linked 
to improved exam performance which should in 
turn lead to further learning opportunities and 
better job prospects. As well as this, going to 
school helps to develop: 

 Friendships           

 Social skills 

 Team values 

 Life skills 

 Cultural awareness 

 Career pathways 

 

On Tuesday 30th November Year 1 will be 
celebrating St Andrew’s Day. Please can all 
children come dressed in either tartan or blue and 
white clothing. Please keep an eye out on Class 
Dojo for more updates!                   


